
Rome 20th March 2017 

 

 

 

 

To the Journal coordinator of the Journal of Spine 

 

 

Dear Journal coordinator Alex Stuart, 

 

It’s an honor and a great pleasure for me to accept your invitation to become Editor in 

Chief of the Journal of Spine. It will be an honor for me to offer my experience and my 

collaboration for the development and scientific growth of our prestigious journal.  

 

 

 

With best regards 

 

 

 

Alessandro Landi MD, PhD 

 

 
 

 


